
                                       

The KELSO HOUSING AUTHORITY  
currently has a position open for a 

Commissioner on the Kelso Housing 
Authority Board 

They are looking for an applicant to represent Kalama on the Board. The position 
requires attendance at one monthly meeting on the Third Thursday of each month 
at 2:30 pm at the Kelso Housing Authority Offices in Kelso. Applications to fill the 
opening will be accepted until the position is filled and may be picked up and submitted 
at City Hall, 320 N First St., during normal business hours.  Or you may access the 
application at www.cityofkalama.com.  For questions contact Executive Director Joleen 
Reece at 360-423-3490 ext 201.  

 

 

http://www.cityofkalama.com/

